
PUBLIC  NOTICE 

EARLY OFFICE CLOSURE 

 

Kindly be advised that Ugu District Municipality will be closing offices at 

12h30 on Thursday, April 01. 

 

Our offices will also be closed on the following public holidays: 

• 02 April 2021 and 05 April 2021 

During this period, all water payments can be made using pay points 

at these outlets: Shoprite, Checkers, Pick n Pay, Boxer, ABSA, Post 

Office. 

For all water related queries, our Customer Call Centre will also be 

available at 0800 92837 or 039 688 5830  or SMS 44751. Customers 

will also be kept updated on all water and sanitation services via our 

Facebook Page: Ugu District Municipality 
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ACTING MUNICIPAL MANAGER 

 

 


